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February 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Year 10 Visit to Oxford University – Thursday 2nd March 2023 
 
Through our connection with Oxford University, we have the exciting opportunity to visit Corpus 
Christi College on Thursday 2nd March 2023. 
 
This is a day visit and students will, amongst other things, be given a tour of Corpus Christi to observe 
how the college system works firsthand; they will meet some students already attending Oxford 
University to discuss student life and they will have the chance to discuss Higher Education and 
applying to Oxford University.  After lunch students will explore Oxford by doing a treasure hunt 
organized by Corpus Christi staff. 
 
The visit will take place on Thursday 2nd March 2023 and we are delighted to invite your child to join 
us.  Pupils will need to be in school for 6.50am for a prompt 7.00am departure, meeting at the bottom 
of the Moorside Road drive, and we will expect to be back for 7.00pm, although this is traffic 
dependent.  Lunch will be provided by Oxford University, but they will need bottled water to drink on 
the journey and a small snack suitable to eat on the coach.  Pupils will not be expected to wear school 
uniform on this day, but we will expect smart dress, no tracksuits or strappy tops please! 
 
Mrs Wall has agreed to fund much of the cost of the coach hire, but we are asking parents/carers to 
contribute of £30 each.  If you agree to your child attending this trip, then please make the payment of 
£30 through the ParentPay system and complete the medical information by Monday 27th February 
2023. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Miss J Smith      
Pastoral Leader (Head of Year 10)   
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